
From:  JP van Zyl <jennifervanzyl@mac.com>

Sent time: 04/30/2020 09:37:19 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  
alexa@hollywooddell.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; david.ryu@lacity.org; vince.bertoni@lacity.org;
kevin.keller@lacity.org

Subject:  Objection to 45 Day Comment for EIR ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Ms. Mindy Nguyen
City of Los Angeles, Department of City Planning 221 North Figueroa Street, Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012 

Objection to 45-Day Comment Period for Draft EIR ENV-2018-2116-EIR
2018051002
Hollywood Center Project

SENT VIA EMAIL: MINDY.NGUYEN@LACITY.ORG

Dear Ms. Nguyen.

Our family lives in the Hollywood Dell neighborhood, a short distance away from the proposed Hollywood Center Project.  We
are dismayed to hear that the City has approved the minimum allowed comment period during this time of quarantine because it
prevents our community from meeting and discussing the options. 

As surely you and the other City officials know, the proposed project is of GREAT CONCERN to our community and
residents…there is much to consider from infrastructure to traffic to safety.  Our area is already burdened with heavy freeway
activity (which hasn’t been upgraded in the 22 years we’ve lived in the area) and tourism and Hollywood Bowl/Ford traffic and
this project must include improvements to our infrastructure and quality of life.

Therefore, we ask that the City grant an extension of the public comment period to the DEIR for at least 90 days AFTER the lifting
of local and state “Safer At Home” orders. This seems the reasonable and fair way to proceed given the extraordinary
circumstances we are all operating under.

Most sincerely,

Jennifer, Rudy and Parker van Zyl
6426 La Punta Drive
Los Angeles, CA. 90068

Cc: Eric Garcetti, LA City Mayor (mayor.garcetti@lacity.org)
Mitch O’Farrell, LA City Council Member District 13 (councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org) David Ryu, LA City Council
Member District 4 (david.ryu@lacity.org)
Vince Bertoni, Director of City Planning (vince.bertoni@lacity.org)
Kevin Keller, Officer of City Planning (kevin.keller@lacity.org)
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